Clark County Parks
Advisory Board

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE
Meeting Cancellation and Parks Tour

Notice is hereby given that the Clark County Parks Advisory Board has cancelled its
regular meeting of Tuesday, September 9, 2025 at 4:00 P.M.

Notice is also hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Parks Advisory Board will be
held on Tuesday, September 9, 2024 at 4:00 P.M. instead, for a tour of the Clark
County parks.

The next regular Parks Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 14,
2025 at 4:00 P.M. Parks Advisory Board agendas, participation instructions, and
other information can be found on the county’s website at

https://clark.wa.gov/public-works/parks-advisory-board.

More information may be obtained from Amy Arnold, Office Assistant Il to Parks and
Nature Division, 564-397-1688.
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Posted this 4™ day of September 2025 Amy Arnol; lce Assistant Il to
Parks and at;ure Division

For other formats, contact the Clark County ADA Office 564.397.2322 / 711 or 800.833.6388 / ADA@dlark.wa.gov



